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Bulletin 7/2010 
 
 
Dear Mr. President, 
 
The 7th WKC Junior & Cadet World Championships and World Cup for Children in Caorle, 
Italy have been successfully completed. With 1.200 competitors, it was massive task for all 
the participants and officials involved in this huge event. Our special thanks go to the 
volunteers from the AAU (USA), ASK (South Africa) and SKU (Serbia) who managed the 
jury tables and enable the tournament to run smoothly. This support showed the versatility 
and discipline which hallmarks the members with the WKC. Once again, a sincere thanks to 
all the officials and participants for their enthusiasm and support. 
 
4th International Martial Art Games 23rd to 27th February 2011 
 
Our next tournament will be in February in Tallinn, Estonia within the frame of the 4th 
International Martial Art Games. We refer to our special bulletin from 27th October 2010. 
Please check our webpage and the webpage of the Organising Committee 
www.games2011.org. For accommodation and local transport please book directly with the 
organiser. Please hurry to get your appropriate hotel.  
 
The karate tournament will be on 26th and 27th February, the registration of the karate 
competitors, the weigh-in and the referee coach seminar will take place on 25th February from 
9 a.m.  
 
 
 
 



 
The following federations have recently joined the WKC: 
 
Irish Shotokan Karate Union ISKU  Ireland 
President     Raymond Shannon 
 
Latvian Karate Association LKA  Latvia 
President     Vladislavs Fetkulins 
 
Kazakhstan Federation of Sports Karate  KFSK Kazakhstan 
President     Nurseit Ryskulov 
 
Indian Amateur Karatedo Federation IAKF India 
President     S. K. Saini 
 
We would like to welcome our new members and wish them the very best of success in our 
confederation. 
 
We hope to see many of all of the WKC family at the 4th IMG in Tallinn in a few months. 
 
Sincerely yours 
 
 
 
 
Marko Nicović 
President 
WKC 

 
 
 


